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With regard to the consultation on electronic SPAM messages. What is your office's 

proposal in dealing with unsolicited promotional/advertising phone calls to mobile 

phones? 

 

As mobile phone charges are charged by the usage time. We the users are in effect 

paying for these unwanted calls. I regard such calls as tantamount to stealing. 

Shouldn't your office be looking into ways to curb this problem as well? Perhaps 

allowing for the introduction of charges-per-call for all fixed line telephones? 

 

As regards to your consultation paper, I think it is a step in the right direction. 

Hope the legislation can be passed ASAP. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

H.P.Yau 


